
 

January 2021 
Happy New Year to all of our dance families! We wish you much 
health, happiness and hope in the new year.  We thank you for your 
continued support as we navigate through this pandemic.  We hope you 
were able to spend some quality, relaxing time with your families over 
this holiday season!   

The studio is re-opening tomorrow, January 4, for in-person classes!  

Masks are still required at all times in the studio.  If your child is not 
feeling well, please do not send them to dance class. 

Save the Date! Picture week will be held the week of April 19-23. 
Photos will be taken in costumes during class by Tim Miller of Art of 
Dance Photography. ***Miss Shannon’s Wednesday 10am Creative 
Dance will be photographed on Tuesday April 20 at 6:45pm. 

The studio will be OPEN on Martin Luther King Day (January 18)!  

Winter Weather Closings: If we need to cancel class due to winter 
weather, there will be a post on WFMZ, our website 
www.studiowestdancecentre.com, and our Facebook page. Please check 
one hour prior to your child’s class time. We do not always follow 
school closings!  

Mark your Calendar! 

February 15: Studio Closed for Presidents Day 

April 1-5: Studio Closed for Spring Break 



April 19-23: Picture Week! 

May 31: Studio Closed for Memorial Day 

June 11: Dress Rehearsal at Miller Symphony Hall (schedule will be 
posted in the spring)  

June 12: Recital at Miller Symphony Hall 

Our theme is Disney! 


